
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winner: Kevin Thompson  

Nominated by his supervisor for his Carpenters Park railway station on the 29th January. 

Whilst working as part of a suicide prevention team Kevin witnessed a train pulling into the station 

that was on fire around its brakes where debris had accumulated. The driver was totally unaware of 

this and Kevin displayed quickness of thought and action by rushing back to the office, getting an 

extinguisher and putting the fire out. 

Together with the driver they then evacuated the train and the line was closed. Kevin then assisted 

the passengers with their onward journeys. 

This was the second incident he had dealt with at the station as on an earlier occasion he assisted a 

young female passenger who was having a seizure on the platform. She suffered from a known 

condition and was able to direct Kevin into an appropriate course of action. She made a full recovery 

and the next day returned to the station to thank Kevin. 

Kevin is highly commended for his professionalism, bravery and initiative in a potentially difficult 

situation and for his high level of customer service in helping the female passenger. 

 

 

Elmenouar Massad  

Nominated by his manager for his work at Victoria station where he was subjected to a “mystery 
shopper” test on the 20th January. 

As part of the quality assurance process at the station staff are approached by an unknown 
“passenger” who asks numerous questions with responses recorded.  Elemenouar scored 100% with 
his answers.  

Elemenouar is commended for his excellent customer service and professionalism.  

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

Shaun Fernandez  

Nominated by his manager for his work at Victoria station where he was subjected to a “mystery 
shopper” test on the 28th January. 

As part of the quality assurance process at the station staff are approached by an unknown 
“passenger” who asks numerous questions with responses recorded.  Shaun scored 100% with his 
answers.  

Shaun is commended for his excellent customer service and professionalism.  

 

 

Ryan Tidman and Brad Pigney 

Nominated by their supervisor, following favourable comment from the client, for their work at 

Stratford Upon Avon railway station over recent weeks. 

The station had been inundated with anti-social behaviour including drug and knife crime. Both had 

been proactive in identifying the main protagonists and when the local police undertook a proactive 

operation to deal with the issues they were able to supply valuable information. This resulted in the 

arrest of an individual for possession with intent to supply. 

The client wrote; “Yes it was a great result! I have to take this opportunity to say how hard Brad and 
Ryan have been working to try and eradicate this problem so it was nice to see that there was some 
success today. 
Your guys are fantastic and really make a difference for us here at the station. I'm glad they have had 
the opportunity to speak directly with the BTP to relay their concerns and pass on their intelligence. 
Here's to catching more of the little......” 
 
Both Ryan & Brad are highly commended for their initiative and professionalism. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Zohaib Ali & Mustaq Nabeel  
 
Nominated by their manager for their actions at Queens Park railway station on the 25th & 26th 
January.  
 
Both members of staff were proactive in dealing with a number of incidents. These included; an 
intoxicated male who was at risk of wandering onto the tracks, another passenger who almost fell 
from the platform onto the tracks and finally by waiting with a passenger who had been taken ill 
until an ambulance arrived.   
 
 The Customer Service Manager at the station wrote; 
 
“Just a note to say that on Thursday and Friday evening the staff working at Queens Park have been 
really helpful as on Thursday evening your staff prevented an intoxicated man from wandering on to 
the train tracks and yesterday the member of staff caught someone who almost fell off from the 
platforms on to the tracks and he also assisted us by awaiting the arrival of an ambulance called for 

a customer who was ill on the platform. Please pass on our thanks”. 
 
Both Zohaib & Mustaq are commended for their initiative and excellent customer service skills. 
 

 

 
Mustapha Ali Zada  
 
Nominated by his supervisor for his actions at Tile Hill railway station on the 19th February. 
 
Mustapha was on duty at the station when he saw a male youth trying to gain access to the track to 
commit suicide. Mustapha immediately contacted control, BTP and his supervisor to seek advice. 
The line was closed and Mustapha engaged the youth in conversation until BTP arrived and detained 
the individual. The police thanked Mustapha for his vigilance.  
 
Mustapha is highly commended for his initiative and professionalism. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Elmenouar Msaad – (SECOND NOMINATION – See above) 
 
Elmenouar received a letter of thanks via Network Rail (our client) from a Passenger he assisted at 

Victoria Station. The Passenger, Mr Ekendahl, was from Sweden on holiday with his family to London 

at the end of 2017. 

Briefly the content of the letter reflected poor customer service from NR staff which resulted in an 

angry Mr Ekendahl confronting Elemnouar at Victoria Station. He dealt with the incident excellently 

by defusing the situation and going the extra mile to ensure the passenger got where he wanted 

without further disappointment. Mr Elendahl wrote a lengthy letter to NR which concluded as 

follows: 

“He listened to us and immediately understood the problem. He then walked back with us, all the 

long way to the exit of the underground station, and talked to an official working there. Then they 

helped us, and after that your man assisted us back to the correct train platform, and also explained 

our problem to the people working in the entrance area. Suddenly we were on our way to Selhurst! 

Happy Days again!  

A few days later we ran into Msaad again, by chance, and then we asked him about his email so we 

could send him our praise and gratitude. We wanted his boss to know what an outstanding staff 

member he/she has got in this man! That is why we emailed him this letter, and we want him to feel 

free to use our positive opinion, hopefully he will forward this letter to the boss.  

Msaad’s effort was very, very helpful to us, and it made our day! 

You can be proud of this employee of yours.  

Elmenouar is highly commended for this outstanding example of customer service. 

 

  


